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Council Communique February 2021 

New home for the Canberra pie cart a step closer 

The Canberra Pie Cart’s new home at Weston Park Mini Railway precinct 

moved a step closer with the imminent arrival of the material for the shed to 

the site. The expected completion date of the new home is expected to be the 

end of March 2021.  

60 day and modified vehicles update 

July 1 is still the expected start date for the 60-day usage and introduction of a 

modified vehicle classification. The new category will be called Historic 

Modified. 

Workshop Manuals donated 

ACT Libraries have donated their collection of Workshop Manuals to the 

Council for distribution to vehicle clubs. The manuals will be located near the 

Pie cart at Wheels for clubs interested in obtaining manuals for their own club 

library.  

It is a condition of the donation that the manuals are not sold.  

Notifications of changes of vehicles 

Council Registrar, Dave Rogers, has again appealed to club registrars to inform 

him of any changes in club members vehicles either disposed of, or new to the 

club. This information is then passed onto the RTA.  

Thank you, Queanbeyan Palerang Regional Council 

Council of ACT Motor Clubs would like to record it thanks to the QPRC staff and 

the Mayor Tim Overall for their great assistance in helping to stage Shannons 

Wheels. 2021 which will be the fourth year that the event has been held in 

Queanbeyan at the showground. The Council staff always go out of their way 

to make the event a great success. 

Mayor Tim Overall and Nicole Overall enjoy coming to the event and talking to 

the entrants. 

So, thank you all for the great job you do for the car club movement.  
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